

## WOLCOTT DRIVE RESIDENTS,

Due to a delay in awarding the bid for the Wolcott Road sewer and roadway reconstruction project, Village Council will not be awarding the bid until the April 25, 2023 Council Meeting. The contractor being awarded the bid needs to be present at the in-person homeowners meeting.

Therefore, I am cancelling the April 24, 2023 [Monday] in-person meeting to be able for residents to ask any questions of the contractor that they may have at a future date.

Sorry for the inconvenience. This meeting will be rescheduled and you will be informed of the date and time.

Sincerely,

Mayor Bill Goncy